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Welcome back to term 4! 

 

PTA Meeting 

The PTA meets Tuesday next week, after the next Home/School Partnership Meeting. 

Please come along, both are a great way to keep in touch with the goings-on around the 

school, meet the teachers and talk with Jane. 

There will be a key focus on the Fair for this meeting. 

Cake Raffle 

The cake raffle raised $142 in the last week of term, thanks all! 

Fair – Jolly Jars 

There is a mufti day on Friday for children to bring in Jolly Jars. For new parents, a Jolly Jar 

is a jar filled will small items that will be sold at the fair. Examples of contents are small toys, 

stickers or craft activities etc. Decoration of the jar highly encouraged! 

 

As always, get in touch any time on digitalbugsy@gmail.com or +64 27 523 7374 

Or join us on Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/groups/GSSPTA/ 

Thanks! 

Kirsty-Anne, Kelly, Mairead and Bugsy 
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